
 

P.O. Box 1500 ⦁ Huntington, New York 11743 ⦁ (631) 673-2038 
 

 
 
 
Huntington Union Free School District 

“A Tradition of Excellence since 1657” 
 

   James W. Polansky                                         Superintendent of Schools  
       

 

December 22, 2018 
 
 
Dear Members of the Huntington School District Family, 
 
Happy holidays!  The unbridled commitment to our children, selflessness and 
compassion so routinely demonstrated by all members of the Huntington school 
community are things I appreciate year-round, but they take on special meaning at 
this time of year.   
 
The holiday spirit is alive and well in all of our schools.  It has been a pleasure to 
witness the joy experienced by students and staff, as so many activities have centered 
on the season and on the importance of giving.  I am also keenly aware of the 
additional excitement associated with an upcoming winter recess and sharing the 
holidays with family and friends. 
  
Please allow me, once again, to convey my deepest appreciation for all that you do in 
support of our students, colleagues and fellow community members.  It is you, 
collectively, that make Huntington an ideal place to educate children and provide 
them with countless opportunities to learn and grow. 
  
The past week’s winter concerts and songfests surely set the stage for a festive week 
ahead.  My congratulations to our talented student-musicians and music teachers on 
their phenomenal efforts!   
 
I wish all in Huntington an enjoyable and restful break, as well as happiness, health 
and prosperity in 2019 and beyond! 
 
Sincerely, 

James W. Polansky 
James W. Polansky 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


